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TRACER STUDY AND MARKET SURVEY FOR 
PROGRAMS REVIEW AND DEVELOPMENT 

Dear Sir/Madam 

The Open University of Tanzania (OUT) acknowledges the contributions of its former 

graduates and their employers, and the general public to its academic programs. 

Consequently, as a means of honoring this recognition, the University is currently 

conducting a tracer study of its former graduates and a market survey for the general 

public. The outcomes of these endeavors will serve as valuable guidance for the OUT 

in the process of reviewing its existing academic programs and developing new ones. 

We cordially invite you to participate in this survey by completing the questionnaires 

below: 

1. For the OUT graduates, please click on https://ee.kobotoolbox.org/x/su3SUk9I 

and select "Graduate" in Question 1.  

2. For the employers of the OUT graduates, please click on 

https://ee.kobotoolbox.org/x/su3SUk9I and select "Employer" in Question 1.   

3. For general public survey, click on https://ee.kobotoolbox.org/x/8Bk4oiZh. 

The deadline for submitting these surveys is June 15, 2023. 

 

YOUR INFORMATION WILL BE TREATED STRICTLY CONFIDENTIAL. 

 

If you wish, we would be pleased to send you an overview of the most important 

results. 

Thank you very much for your kind participation. 

Yours sincerely 

Prof Deus. D. Ngaruko 

Deputy Vice Chancellor (Academic, Research and Consultancy)  
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